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Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day
St Mark’s Church of England Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                                                  19th April 2017
Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a great time with your family and a nice break. After another successful term we say goodbye to some of our children who have grown up and are now moving up to the Nursery class. We are also excited that we have new children starting this term and are looking forward to the good weather as well as lots of fun outdoor activities. 
We want all our children to be happy and eager to learn. This is why we have chosen the topic for this half term as the ‘Strong Child’!  Our aim is to develop all the children’s unique and individual skills by encouraging their independence and ever growing personalities by following their interests.  
Last term the children showed an interest in cooking and we began to explore and learn about different foods and making healthy choices. From next half-term we will be running a workshop called Families First in partnership with the Healthy Eating Team. The course is designed to support parents as well as promoting a healthy life style. Participating families will have the opportunity to learn and share their experiences of food and also to prepare snacks with their children.
If you are interested please let us know as soon as possible as there are limited places for this workshop. 
A few reminders for the summer term

· Please ensure your children have water bottles everyday
· Labeled spare clothes in their bags. 
· Nappies and wipes and cream

· Sun protection cream and a sun hat (both labeled) will need to be brought in when the weather warms up. 

· Cooking donation £5 per term which can be paid a little at a time
Please do not hesitate to speak to us if you need, we are always happy to help.

Best wishes 

Gulseren and Jemma

Sussex Way, Islington, London, N19 4JF t. 020 7272 5967 f. 020 7561 9013
admin@st-marks.islington.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Martha Braithwaite
 Deputy Head: Matthew Jones
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